Wonderful college prep academy.

May 8, 2018

Dear Board of Directors:

Wonderful College Prep Academy is thrilled with the possibility of partnering with Navigator
Schools. Your academic gains and achievement in grades K-8 in the areas of math and literacy
are to be commended.

With two new elementary programs, and a strong focus on mathematics K-12, Wonderful College
Prep Academy is eager to partner with you in order to help the Academy enhance their teaching
and instructional coaching practices. We visited your campus (Gilroy Prep), engaged with several
staff members, and were immediately inspired by the possibilities on our own educational
programs. A partnership with Navigator Schools will support the growth at the elementary level
as well as significantly improve math outcomes K-8. This partnership aligns with our college-
going mission and is strongly supported by the Academy’s governing board as well as executive
leadership team.

The Academy first opened in 2009 serving students of Delano and surrounding communities in
grades 6-12. In eight years, the Academy has become the premier high school in the region, with
88% of its graduates on their way to 4-year universities this Fall. In 2017, we added an elementary
school to our Delano campus and launched a new charter school in Lost Hills. In August, The
Academy will serve 1,750 students and approximately 175 employees across both
campuses. The Academy’s mission is to increase the number of students with bachelor's
degrees throughout the central valley.

We look forward to a working partnership with Navigator Schools.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ricarde Esquivel
Executive Director
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